
[AOSR] Request a survey from AOSR Congress Committee 

(As of 2024.05.08) 

Dear AOSR Colleagues, 

The newly established AOSR Congress Committee, formed by the AOSR 

Executive Council, aims to ensure development of the Asian-Oceanian Congress 

of Radiology (AOCR) . 

As part of our initial efforts, we would greatly appreciate your valuable feedback 

on the AOCR through this brief survey. Your insights will be instrumental in 

shaping future AOCR experiences. 

Your participation is entirely voluntary, and all personal information will be kept 

confidential. 

Link: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1vHJKvBmypCkBAPfizWuG2pDiClfltB_Q

CGvdCrpidXI/edit 

Thank you for your time and continued support of the AOCR. 

Sincerely, 

The AOSR Congress Committee 
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